
Attn Carly Sawyer

Hi Carly,

A water supply work approval is not required, however if any dewatering is required the proponent will need to 
consult WaterNSW before proceeding.

regards

Richard Meares
Water Regulation Officer
Coastal (Parramatta)

Important: As a result of NSW water reforms, many functions previously provided by DPI Water have transferred to WaterNSW, 
effective 1 July. These functions include customer interactions for licencing, compliance and billing – as well as all in-field services and 
metering operations. Customers will experience streamlined, more convenient and efficient services. Over the coming months, you 
will begin to see WaterNSW branded materials for these services. 

Please note my new address and phone number.
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